
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers:  In a blink of an eye, we 

have completed our first half term, what a 

great half term we have had. Can I take this 

opportunity to thank everyone for the warm 

welcome I have received; I feel very much part 

of the Danbury Park Community. 

Thank you everyone who attended our Parent 

Consultation evenings this week, I hope you 

found the opportunity to discuss your child’s 

progress and next steps useful. 

On Monday we were privileged to watch 

performances from some of the pupils who 

have music lessons with Mrs Long. Thank you 

to Amber H, Philip F, Zoe S, Eddie N and Theo S 

who bravely performed in front of the whole 

school.  

Class B travelled back in time on Wednesday to 

experience life in a Victorian School, I think 

they will all agree that Danbury Park in 2024 is 

preferable!  

I do hope you all have a lovely half term; we 

would really appreciate it if the children can fit 

in a little bit of reading and maths (Mathletics 

and TT Rockstars) practice over the half term.  

Happy half term, Sam Jones 

 

  

House Point Winners: 
Congratulations to all Jungle Owls 

 

Staffing updates: 

We look forward to welcoming Mrs Hill 

back from maternity leave after half 

term, to teach Class F on a Monday and 

Tuesday. Thank you to Mrs Mcintosh for 

teaching the class full time this term, she 

will continue to be with them Wed – Fri.  

 

https://www.danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

  

 

 Thursday 24th October 

2024 
  

 

Prospective Parents 2025 -  I am running 

three meetings and tours for parents of 

children due to start school in September 

2025. Please share these dates with 

friends or family who may be interested: 

6th Nov – 9:30am and 1:30pm 

12th Nov – 1:30pm 

Please phone the school office to book a 

space.  

Christmas Card Project 

 The deadline for orders has been 
extended to Monday 28th October. 

Order online at  
www.apfsorders.co.uk 

 

School Website - We are planning to 

update the school’s website, so I have set 

all the children a half term challenge. I 

would like them to draw a picture of their 

class bird and house owl. Both can be on 

one A4 piece of paper. Extra Year 6 

challenge, to draw some places from 

around the school, eg, play equipment, 

daily mile track, gazebos even the whole 

school building!  

 



 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

25/10 – Inset Day – no children in school 

5/11 - Flu Immunisations 

6/11 9:30 and 1:30 – Meeting and Tour for 

prospective parents 

8/11 – History of Toys Day – Class J and H 

11/11 – Remembrance Assembly led by Year 6 

RBL Poppies will be on sale from  

Monday 4th November 

 

11/11 – EYFS Balanceability session in school 

  

  

 

  

 

Wanted: - Wellies for EYFS 

Our stock of wellies for the children to 

use whilst outside in EYFS is dwindling, 

we would appreciate any wellies your 

child has grown out of. Thank you 

 


